
 

   MAULANA ABUL KALAM AZAD UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, WEST BENGAL 

(Formerly West Bengal University of Technology) 

Office of the Inspector of Colleges 

BF-142, Salt Lake City, Kolkata – 700 064 

Tel. No.: (033)2321-7588, (033) 2334-1014/1021/1025/1028/1031; Fax: (033) 2321-8776   

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

No. IC-308/2025/3980                                                            Date: 28.05.2025 

To 

The Principal/Director, 

All affiliated Colleges of MAKAUT,WB 

conducting AICTE/PCI/COA approved courses 

 

Sub: Submission of approval letter of AICTE/PCI/COA for the Academic 

Year   2025- 26 of colleges duly attested by the Organising / Sponsoring Trust / 

Society /Company (Hard Copy) within 30.05.2025. 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

The Regulatory Authority (AICTE/PCI/COA) has issued the approval letter for approved courses along with 

intake for the Academic Year, 2025-26 in respect of your institution. You are hereby requested to submit the 

said approval letter of Regulatory Authority within 30.05.2025. The matter was brought to your kind notice 

vide our letter No.  IC-308/2025/3956 dated 07.04.2025 but you have not submitted the same as of now. If 

the said approval is not received within 30.05.2025 by this office the affiliated intake of your college will not 

be included in the Seat Matrix for counselling purpose. 

 

In view of the above you are hereby requested once again to submit the said approval letter of Regulatory 

Authority within 30.05.2025. 

 

Your kind cooperation is requested. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

(Dr. S.K. Maity) 

                                                                                                                                          Inspector of Colleges 

 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 

 

(i) The P.A to the Vice Chancellor – Please bring it into the kind notice of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 

(ii) The Information Scientist, MAKAUT,WB- with a request to kindly upload this in our University 

website. 

 

(Dr. S.K. Maity) 

        Inspector of Colleges 

 


